HELP PUT CRIMINALS WHO STEAL
NIGERIA'S MALARIA MEDICINES
WHERE THEY BELONG!

There are many fake and substandard malaria medicines in Nigeria

When you suspect anyone selling stolen or fake malaria medicines:

Call Make a Difference (MAD) Hotline

0809 993 7319

Or email madmalariahotline@usaid.gov

Rewards pertain to US Government anti-malarial commodities only
ALL INFORMATION WILL BE KEPT STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL

[You stand a chance to receive a cash reward]

REMEMBER: If a product states “Not for Sale” and it is being sold, then it was stolen.
lllegitimate batch numbers, expiration and manufacturing dates shows that the medicine is fake.
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